
 

 

 

 

Syrian Pound - Change 

The Bank of Italy informs that, as from November 1st 2023, the exchange rate of the 
Syrian Pound to the US Dollar, as reported daily in the website of the Central Bank of 
Syria, will be used for the subsequent quotation of the exchange rate of the Syrian 
Pound to the Euro. 

 


